Jordan Township Board Meeting
January 25 2016

Present Tim Morris, Susan Meads Donna Theibert Philip Nemecek, Ray Borowiak

Meeting called to order a 7:00 with the Pledge of Allegiance

Reports:
· A Motion to approve the minutes was made by Ray second by Phil. All were in favor.
· Susan reported that there was $167,573.71 in the general fund reserve, with $13,246.90  dedicated to the road fund.
· A Motion to pay the bills was made by Susan second by Phil.  All were in favor
No report from Jim Keller

Sheriff Bean reported the stats from December of 2015.  He reported the states of 2015 compared to 2014 . The smart 911 system is no running and anyone can call there information into the 911 system.

Old Business:

· The documentation from Ferguson and Chamberlain Surveyors on the cemetery is completed and at the hall.  They will put pegs into the cemetery in the spring.  Extra copies of the cemetery layout will be given to the VFW as they place the flags onto the graves of the veterans in the spring.  Also Mark Penzien will receive a copy.

New Business

· Senator Schmidt will be at the hall on February 1, 2016 to meet with anyone who would like to see him.

Public Comment:

· Brian Meads presented the board with a budget from the Ambulance Authority.  He would like the board to look at this and report on their thoughts.

· Tim is still looking into the cabinets.

· Dawn Lavanway reported on the Economic Development Survey that will be going on for Antrim County.  There is grant money to be had for different projects that we may be interested in.

Adjourned:   7:46P.M.
Supervisor                                                                                                                                                          Clerk
